
Press release: Government welcomes
conference for Libya in Palermo

FCO statement following the Italian conference for the future of Libya held
in Palermo on 13th November 2018, attended by Minister Burt

http://www.government-world.com/press-release-government-welcomes-conference-for-libya-in-palermo-3/
http://www.government-world.com/press-release-government-welcomes-conference-for-libya-in-palermo-3/

